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October 31, 2018 

Via E-mail 

 

Dear Mr. Stephenson, 

 

I want to thank you for your good wishes. 

 

Indeed, I am very much interested in environmental building design, as well as the construction of sustainable buildings. As 

a result, I am looking forward to continuing to have conversations about how we, the government and the Ontario Association 

of Architects, can work together in order to achieve a reduction in environmental impacts. 

 

My door is always open to discuss and collaborate on this matter. Please do not hesitate to communicate with my Executive 

Assistant, Sarah Laliberté to set a meeting date. She can be reached at 613-744-4484 or by email at slaliberte@liberal.ola.org. 

 

Thank you again for your good wishes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Nathalie Des Rosiers 

MPP – Députée,  Ottawa-Vanier 
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